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Watershed Management Commission
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www.elmcreekwatershed.org
	


March 19, 2025

Derek Asche
City of Maple Grove					via email
12800 Arbor Lakes Parkway 
Maple Grove, MN 55369

Re:	Project Review: 	2025-007
				ECK 322 Extension Project 

At their meeting of March 12, 2025, the Elm Creek Watershed Management Commission reviewed the above-referenced project. 

The City of Maple Grove is hereby notified that project 2025-007 was granted approval with three conditions.  A copy of the engineer’s report and findings and recommendations is enclosed. The escrow amount will be determined after the administrative office receives the reviewing engineer’s final invoice.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Commission’s reviewing engineer, Erik Megow, Stantec Consulting Services, 763 252-6857, erik.megow@stantec.com


Sincerely,
[image: ]


Judie A. Anderson
Administrator
JAA:tim

Encl:		Project Review dated March 4, 2025
Cc via email:	Simon M. Christensen, Xcel Energy
		Joe Trainor, Commissioner
		Erik Megow, Stantec
		Project file
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